CHicosEas

11215 Metro Parkway
Fort Myers, Florida 33966
(239 277-6200

March 27, 2014

Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department
HQ Narcotics Bureau

11515 South Colima Rd., D115

Whittier, CALIFORNIA 90604

ATTN: Sargent Glenn Walsh

RE: Deputy Joe Luciano
Dear Sargent Walsh
The purpose of this letter is to call out the efforts of Deputy Joe Luciano and commend his actions.

Chicos is a Woman's specialty retailer that operates stores throughout the country and in particular at
Orchard Hills Village Center in Irvine. On Tuesday March 25 2014 Deputy Luciano was off duty in the
vicinity of our store at Orchard Hills. Deputy Luciano had occasion to observe an Organized Retail Crime
(ORC) Group who were in the act of committing felony larceny at our store. I'm not sure how he did it
but Deputy Luciano was able to coordinate with the Irvine Police Department, catch the criminals in the
act, effect the arrests, and recover over $5,000 worth of Chicos merchandise that had been stolen.

Our thanks go out to Deputy Luciano and we commend him on his actions and the recovery of our
goods. It’s great to know that the Los Angeles County Sherriff’s Department has men and women that
are as competent as Deputy Luciano. Please pass on a “well done” to Deputy Luciano and thank him on
our behalf for the Great work.

We would like to offer an award to Deputy Luciano but know that is not proper. So instead, Chicos
would like to make a contribution of $500 to a charity selected by the Sheriff’'s department.

Leo Doran
Vice President - Loss Prevention
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CHICO'S FAS INC.
11215 Metro Pkwy.
Ft. Myers, FL 33966

Phone: 239 274-4418
email: Leo.Doran@Chicos.com
www.chicosfas.com

Cc: Sheriff John L. Scott, Los Angeles Area Organized Retail Crimes Assn. (LAAORCA), Deputy Joe Luciano
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